
 

 

 

June 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

We aim to help all students make a successful and enjoyable transfer to Secondary education. We have 
three exciting opportunities for pupils currently in Year 5 to visit our amazing school in advance of making 
their secondary school selection before the deadline on 31st October 2024. 

 

Open Evening 

We are very proud of Wrotham School and our open evening in previous years, has been extremely 
popular and well attended. We hope to give as many students and parents as possible the chance to visit 
our amazing school before making their secondary school selection before the deadline on 31/10/2024. 

This year you may be aware that we have extensive building work underway for our impressive new 
buildings. This does mean that we are very limited on where we can tour parents as well as other 
restrictions and limits on parking space. However, to ensure this still goes ahead we are pleased to 
announce that we are now able to offer an Open Evening on Thursday 19th September 2024 strictly for 
admissions for September 2025 (Year 6 in September 2024). This will be an opportunity for you to attend a 
presentation from Mr Cater, Headteacher, including a digital preview of the new school buildings before 
visiting our subject teachers with current students of the school at our Subject Showcase event in the 
Sports Hall. 

There will be three sessions for this event which will commence promptly at the session times below with 
the Headteacher presentation in the school hall. 

 Session 1 will run from 4pm to 5pm 

 Session 2 will run from 5.15pm to 6.15pm 

 Session 3 will run from 6.30pm to 7.30pm.   

To book a place at our Open Evening please use the QR code below or the form link 
https://forms.gle/hJ6ujRRAg75VZVs1A 

 

https://forms.gle/hJ6ujRRAg75VZVs1A


Afternoon Group Tours 

We are excited to announce that we are now able to offer group tours bi-weekly on Tuesday afternoons 
from 10th September 2024 through to 8th October 2024. To book a place on one of our tour dates use the 
QR code below or use the form link https://forms.gle/9YKf1LyUywsiQFsb9 

 

Transition Experiences 
 
We would like to invite prospective students to Wrotham School to experience our taster lessons on 
Thursday after school during September and October 2024. These lessons are strictly for students 
transferring to secondary school in September 2025. 

The purpose of the lessons is to provide a ‘taster’ of education in a secondary school where students can 
extend their talents in subjects of their choice. Students can attend one of the listed subjects per week. 

The one hour session will run as follows: 
 

 3:35pm - students to report to reception and sign in with parent/carer 
 3:45pm - students will be collected from the hall by a teacher and taken to the classroom 
 4:45pm - students will be escorted back to the main hall for collection by parent/carer 

Students can only attend one subject lesson per date. 

Event Dates & Subject Choices 

Thursday 12th September 2024 
 PE (2 classes) 
 Science 
 Art 
 Maths 

 

 

Please use the booking link 
https://forms.gle/4KGPPT3FNMmSaEaU8 

or use the QR code 

 

 

Thursday 26th September 2024 

 Design Technology 

 History 

 English (2 classes) 
 
Thursday 3rd October 2024 

 PE x2 

 Art 

 IT 

 Drama 
 

https://forms.gle/4KGPPT3FNMmSaEaU8


Thursday 10th October 2024 

 Drama 

 Science 

 Geography 

 Music 
 
Thursday 17th October 2024 

 Design Technology 

 Languages (Spanish/French) 

 Maths x 2 

 RE 
 

 

Please be aware that spaces for all events are limited and therefore early booking is recommended. 

We look forward to welcoming you at one of our events. 

 


